
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Disc Golf Course Naming Contest 
 
DATE:  April 4, 2024 
 

 
Background 
 
During their Thursday, January 11, Regular Committee Meeting the City of Breezy Point 
Parks and Recreation Committee directed staff to operate a disc golf course naming 
contest. Pursuant to this, staff published the relevant contest material, physically and 
digitally, and received submissions from local school age students at City Hall. Those 
submission are provided below for committee review. 
 
Staff Recommendation 
 
Staff recommend the Committee discuss desired additional steps, if necessary, for the 
naming contest or select winners from the currently available submissions. 



1

Daniel Eick

From: kirk loge <kirk.taunya@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 1:07 PM
To: Daniel Eick
Subject: Disc golf contest

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organizaƟon. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hello, 
 
I am unable to print the form but thought of Breezy Point Flying Pelican Disc Golf Course. If that’s too long then just 
Flying Pelican. 
 
Thanks! 
Taunya Loge 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 



The City of Breezy Point Parks and Recreation 
committee is asking for input from local kids to help 

us in naming our two Disc Golf Courses. 

Please complete this form if you want to participate.  

Disc Golf Course Name Ideas

1

2

***There are small prizes available for the winning name 
idea(s) chosen by the committee. Please provide contact 
information here if you want to be eligible for a prize, 
otherwise leave it blank if you prefer to stay anonymous. 

Child Name  

Parent/Guardian 
Name(s) 

Parent/Guardian 
Contact 
Information 

Phone #: Email: 

Completed forms can be dropped off at City of Breezy Point City Hall (8319 
County Road 11, Breezy Point, MN 56472) or emailed to 

deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us 

Forms must be turned in by Friday, March 1, 2024. 

Monarch Trail Disc Golf

Agate Pass Disc Golf

Maxine Dullum

Ted Dullum

218-839-1755 tdullum22@gmail.com

mailto:deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us
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mailto:deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us
Rebecca Stabenow
Becky Alexander

Rebecca Stabenow
 218-821-0711            rebeccastabenow@gmail.com

Rebecca Stabenow
Kemper Stabenow

Rebecca Stabenow
              Fawcett Frolf

Rebecca Stabenow
              Toss It Point








